Miller, Nick

From: Homan, John

Sent: Friday, February 26, 2010 1:14 PM

To: Miller, Nick

Subject: RE: Public comment on Clayton Subdistrict in WD 170

I do not recall receiving any notice from USFWS. Check with the regional offices?
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Sent: Fri 2/26/2010 9:31 AM
To: Homan, John
Subject: FW: Public comment on Clayton Subdistrict in WD 170

From: Miller, Nick

John,

Did you receive a copy of this letter from the USFWS? We are trying to verify that a signed letter was actually sent.

Nick Miller, P.E.

Staff Engineer

Water Distribution

Idaho Department of Water Resources
322 E. Front St. Boise, 1D 83720-0098
208-287-4956 (Cffice)

208-287-6700 (Fax)

From: Wigle, Victoria

Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2010 9:36 AM

To: Miller, Nick; Luke, Tim

Subject: RE: Public comment on Clayton Subdistrict in WD 170

| do not recall seeing any letter regarding this subject. | just verified with Gary that he has not seen it
either. Have you checked with John Homan — he receives all public comment requests, and perhaps
this was routed to him. Just a thought.

Victoria

From: Miller, Nick

Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2010 9:24 AM

To: Luke, Tim; Wigle, Victoria

Subject: FW: Public comment on Clayton Subdistrict in WD 170

| never saw an original either.

Victoria, do you know whether Gary received the signed copy of this letter? Maybe it is still in his inbox?

Nick Miller, P.E.

Staff Engineer

Water Distribution

Idaho Department of Water Resources
322 E, Front St. Boise, ID 83720-0098
208-287-4956 (Office)

208-287-8700 (Fax)



From: Luke, Tim

Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2010 8:11 AM

To: Miller, Nick

Subject: FW: Public comment on Clayton Subdistrict in WD 170

Nick, did we receive a signed letter from Dar Crammond? If so, when did we receive it? | never saw a signed/delivered
copy.

Tim

From: Dar_Crammond@fws.gov [mailto:Dar_Crammond@fws.gov]
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2010 5:08 PM

To: IDWRInfe; Luke, Tim

Subject: Public comment on Clayton Subdistrict in WD 170

Attached please find a copy of a letter en route to IDWR from the U.S. Fish and Wildife Service via regular post.

The Service wishes to add this letter to the record for the Clayton Sub-district procedings.

Dar Crammond

Water Resources Branch Chief

U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service Region 1 and Region 8

811 NE 11th Avenue 2W-EN

Portland, OR 97232-4181

503.231.2098 (W) 503.231.6260 (F)
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"Our mission is working with others to conserve, protect, and enhance fish, wildlife, and plants and their habitats for the
continuing benefit of the American people."
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How Are We Doing? FWS Customers take Engineering's QUICK interactive
survey at: hitps:/fintranet.fws.gov/region1/safety/ics/survey.cfm




